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April 24, 2024 
 
 
Subject: Budget Reductions 
 
Dear Staff, 
 
I am writing to inform you about an important matter regarding our school district's budget. 
 
As discussions regarding budgetary constraints progress, it has become clear that we must make some difficult 
decisions in the near future. Unfortunately, this may entail necessary reductions in our budget for the 2024-
2025 school year. 
 
It pains me to convey this unfortunate news, knowing the potential impact it may have on you. Please know that 
we understand the challenges and uncertainties that such changes may bring, and we are committed to 
supporting you through this difficult time.  I assure you that every effort will be made to minimize the impact on 
our staff and students. To this end, the district will notify individual staff members directly once the 2024-2025 
Reedsport School District Budget is adopted, if their position is affected by these necessary budget adjustments.  
This will likely occur after the June 12, 2024, regular meeting. 
 
I want to express my gratitude for your dedication and hard work during this challenging time. Your 
commitment to our students' education is truly commendable, and I am confident that together, we will 
navigate through these challenges with resilience and determination. 
 
Please feel free to reach out to me if you have any questions or concerns regarding this matter. We will provide 
updates and additional information as soon as it becomes available. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of our students and schools. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Jon Zwemke 
Superintendent 


